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▪ The National Honor Society purchased turkeys and collected canned goods to 

deliver to Dansville families in need of food for Thanksgiving. They then 

collaborated with the HS PALS to provide Christmas food and gifts for our Aggie 

Family members in need. Our students, staff and several community members 

donated, which helped us to adopt 12 families for the holidays. 

 

▪ The secondary math teachers attended a district-wide math curriculum meeting. 

Teachers used the time to look at data and examine our curriculum at the various 

grade levels.    

 

▪ The secondary social studies teachers attended a curriculum meeting where they 

worked on aligning curriculum and assessments. 

 

▪ Our middle school and high school band students performed a holiday concert for 

parents and community members. The event was very well attended, with 

approximately 350 audience members enjoying the event. 

 

▪ We are pleased to have Jan Sweers teaching Zoology in the high school for the 

second semester. This is a wonderful addition to our class offerings as it provides 

CTE (Career and Technical Education) segment education for our students who are 

also involved in FFA. 

 

▪ Heather Lloyd took our Sophomores to the Wilson Talent Center to tour and learn 

about offerings they may take during their next two years of high school. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


